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14 June 2022 
 
RE: Sports Awards Evening & Performing Arts Awards Evening 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to you to provide details of two exciting upcoming events that will celebrate the success of students at 
the Academy.  
 
The Bourne Academy Performing Arts Awards Evening has become a firm fixture in the Academy calendar each 
year and celebrates the success of students in dance, drama and muisc. I am delighted to announce that this year 
sees students celebrated in the first Bourne Academy Sports Awards Evening.  
 
Both events will take place in person at the Academy and students who have partcipated in extra curricular Sports or 
Performing Arts activities will receive an individual letter to confirm their invitation to each event, parents and carers 
will be expected to attend to share in the success of their child.  
 
We encourage students to take part in sports and the arts at the Academy and they play a vital role in developing the 
character of our students as part of our ASPIRE ethos. It is testament to the ambition of our students that so many 
will be invited to attend a celebration event, with a number of students recieveing invitations for both.  
 
Once tickets are made available they will be able to be purchased by clicking the following link:  The Bourne 
Academy event tickets from TicketSource. Or by searching ‘The Bourne Academy Ticketsource’ on Google. To ensure 
the event is accessible as possible all tickets will cost £1.50.  
 
Further details will follow from both the Sports and Performing Arts Teams.  

 

 
Tuesday 12 July 

Doors Open 6:00PM 
Show Commences 6:30PM 

 

 
 

Sports Awards Evening 

 

 
Tuesday 19 July 

Doors Open 5:45PM 
Show Commences 6:30PM 

 

 
 

Performing Arts Awards Evening 

 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Academy and celebrating the Sporting and Performing Arts successes of 
our students this year.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr J Perkins    
Assistant Principal   
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